
Baltimore City Association of the Deaf
Board Meeting Minutes

Sunday, October 25, 2020
Zoom

Present: Jacob Leffler, JB Begue, Deanna Tilden, Crystal Sisk, Lee Meadows, and Michael
Stancil.

President Jacob Leffler called the meeting to order at 4:27pm.

Previous Minutes:

Mike Stancil moved that BCAD approves the final draft of the May 27, 2020 minutes.
Seconded by JB Begue.
CARRIED

President Report:

President Jacob Leffler participated in the webinar that discussed the housing issues in the City
of Baltimore in August 2020.

BCAD joined the MDAD Coalition with different organizations in Maryland in June 2020.

BCAD was contacted by the Howard County Association of the Deaf to host a legislative
awareness day with ODHH.  BCAD agreed to it and the Prince George’s County Association of
the Deaf will be co-hosting as well.

Vice President Report:

Vice President JB Begue says that the website is on hold because we haven’t got the letter from
IRS on 501c3 status.

Secretary Report:

No Report.



Treasurer Report:

BCAD opened the banking account with BB&T on May 29, 2020.

Treasurer Deanna Tilden will open the paypal account pending on the 501c3 status.

Treasurer Deanna Tilden will review the 501c3 forms this week and submit it to the IRS.

New Business:

JB Begue moved that BCAD approves the bylaws.
Seconded by Mike Stancil.
CARRIED

Deanna moved that BCAD reserves the domain name as BCADeaf.org and pays $42 plus other
fees.
Seconded by Crystal Sisk.
CARRIED

Deanna Tilden and Jacob Leffler will work on it and Jacob will donate the money.

Michael Stancil moved that BCAD sends a congratulatory letter to Crazy Crepe for opening the
business in the City of Baltimore.
Seconded by Deanna Tilden.
CARRIED

President Jacob Leffler adjourned the meeting at 6:12 pm.

Submitted by
Crystal Sisk
Secretary


